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Dear Dolores Families, 

 
Oh my goodness, I think winter has arrived a bit early this year.  Please make sure 

students are coming to school with their winter coats and gloves.  We love for 

students to be outside running and playing and sometimes it doesn’t really warm up 

until later in the day. We don’t want any of our kiddos turning into little popsicles 

out there so, bundle up.  

 
Just a reminder, changes to the end of day routines must be done prior to 3:00. 

Mrs. Shoemaker begins her end of day announcements at 3:15 calling each child to 

let them know of the change and sometimes there are as many as 25 changes each 

day. During the time she is making announcements she is not available to answer 

the phones. Messages do not get checked until she has finished, which is around 

3:30.  It is imperative we get this information prior to 3:00 to ensure students 

make it to their correct destination.  

 
 On November 6th, there will be a meeting held at the Dolores Community Center 

to discuss the Master Plan.  It would be wonderful to have some elementary 

parents present to take part in this discussion inorder to hear your thoughts and 

views concerning a district remodel of the existing campus structures versus new 

construction at a different site.  I have attached the flyer below with the details. 

I hope you will be able to join us!  

 



Have a safe and happy Halloween, 

Mrs. Howerton 

PS- Don’t forget to turn back your clocks this weekend for Daylight Savings.  

 
 

 
 
Nov. 1st- No School 

Nov. 8th- Spirit Sticks for sale 

Nov. 13th- Bear Store 

Nov. 15th- No School- teacher professional development 

Nov. 19th- Picture Retakes 

Nov. 22nd- Book Swap 

Nov. 25-29th- Thanksgiving Break 

 
 
 

From the Artists’ Palette - ​Oct 

28 

The Art Gallery just had some new additions! Wow, the student work is looking tremendous                 
this year. Once it has been in the gallery for some time, the framed work moves to the library                   
where it will continue to be on display throughout the remainder of the year. Make sure you                 
come see what our great young artists are creating this year.  



  ​K – Andrew Dasburg - Lines, Color and Texture – Impressionism 

  1​st -  Wilhelm Gross – Silhouette and Mood – Realism 

  2​nd -  Paul Klee – Space - Positive and Negative - Expressionism  

  3​rd -  Wilhelm Gross – Silhouette and Mood– Realism 

  4​th -  Victor Vassarely – Optical Illusion, Line, Arcs, Depth of Field – OP Art 

  5​th -  MC Escher – Patterns, Repetition, Tessellations – Graphic Art 

  6​th -  Rembrandt – Chiaroscuro, size, shape, cross-hatching – Still Life (Realism)  

     We’re looking for various supplies you might be able to help us with.  Please, if you have any 
of these items, we sure could use them.  Our needs: 

Large old, gaudy picture frames – 20” x 30” or so 

Kevin Vaughn 

E​l​e​m​e​n​t​a​r​y​ ​A​r​t 

Dolores Elementary School 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



A HUGE THANK YOU, to ALL OF YOU for volunteering at the book fair and providing yummy 
eats to our fantastic staff! We could not do it without you!  
Spirit Sticks are next Friday. $1 each, limit of 3. 
PTA meeting is next Thursday, November 7th at 2:45 in Elementary meeting room. Hope to see 
you there. 
 
 
 
 

  ​ ​https://www.smore.com/ay394 
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